
PLAY-BASED LEARNING
CURRICULUM CONSORTIUM

Limited space available!
To enroll your district

An inter-district consortium for
educators & leaders. 

ACES is hosting a Play-Based Learning Curriculum Consortium for the 2024-25 school
year. New legislation guidance effective July 2024 mandates that school districts
incorporate play-based learning for pre-kindergarten and kindergarten age students
during the instructional day. Participants of the consortium will work collaboratively to
create standards-aligned, play-based learning scenarios that can be integrated into
their existing curriculum. During this time, participants will receive the necessary
professional learning so that they can create developmentally appropriate,
purposeful learning activities, and supporting materials. There is limited seating for
this consortium. 

Consortium participation includes: 

Starts September 24, 2024
8:30 am - 2:30 pm
ACES Staff Development
205 Skiff Street, Hamden, CT
Cost: $4,500 for 4 participants 

Professional learning on the pillars and strategies of play-based learning 
Site visit to schools in the region that are presently integrating play-based learning 
Development of standards-aligned play-based learning scenarios that can be
embedded into existing curriculum
Network of support for how to effectively implement play-based learning 

Enrollment for 4 participants from each district
Nine (9) full days of curriculum writing held
throughout the 2024-25 school year 

Contact Michelle Gohagon
mgohagon@aces.org

mailto:mgohagon@aces.org

